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How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is not orange? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 
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How much of the circle is purple? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 
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How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is purple? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green and 
blue together? Write the answer as a 
fraction. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 
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How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is not orange? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 
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50%
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How much of the circle is purple? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 
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How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is pink? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a percent. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is purple? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is yellow? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is blue? Write 
the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is green and 
blue together? Write the answer as a 
fraction. 

How much of the circle is not green? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

How much of the circle is orange? 
Write the answer as a fraction. 

25%
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1/9
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